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Consider this,  motor voter registered people who were not eligible to vote.  Even 

knowing a person is ineligible to vote.....a state worker is still required to ask the 

question "Do you wish to register to vote"?  If you don't believe it? Ask a person who 

knows policy at the DMV. You might be shocked!  Also, know that the State of 

Oregon recognizes a "Mexico" voters card with more weight than a social security 

number presented by an American citizen.  Don't  believe  me?  Check it!  

 

Real ID fever for flying? Why don't we put some validation procedures in place where 

we have a voters card, show up in person, prevent voter fraud or in rare cases ballot 

dumping or manipulation.   Make voting important again.  Don't be lazy and 

complacent. How much money could we save too?  Some Oregon residents just toss 

the Mail in Ballot in the trash.  


